ADDINGHAM MEDICAL CENTRE,
151A MAIN STREET,
ADDINGHAM LS29 OLZ.
PATIENTS PARTICIPATION GROUP.
The Minutes of the last meeting held on Monday 3rd July 2023.
Present:-    Ann Bacon. James Bloomer. Alan Davies. Janet Ellison. Barbara Haigh. (Secretary/Treasurer).    
                    Margaret Norris. Rachael Sharples (Chairperson). Vicki Wells. Shirley Twigg.
                    Dr A Bearpark.
                    Lisa Jones-Tinsley (Practice Manager).
                    Lydia (Reception Supervisor).
Apologies:-Christina Jenkins. Stephen Noblett, Carole Sloan, Robert Smith.
                    (Immediately after the meeting apologies were received from Chris Acomb).
Dorothy Wilkinson has moved away from Addingham.
Christina Jenkins and Janet Ellison have joined the group since our last meeting.
Minutes of the last meeting.
The Minutes of our last meeting, held on Monday 3rd April 2023 were agreed as a true record.
Matters arising.
The Virtual Group to be sent copies of the Data Protection Policy, to sign and return. The last event,
‘Living Well and Keeping Well’ had a good attendance of about 40 people, despite having been a very hot day. Some people attending were from other organisations in Addingham, after the talk some discussion and suggestions were made about a walking group for short walks, yoga group etc. This was to be investigated possibly jointly by the various organisations.
Lisa to arrange new identity badges for all members.
Note. After the meeting Barbara had concerns about the situation with the Virtual Group Data Protection. There are about 50 Virtual members, all emails go out as blind carbon copies (and always have). However, for members to sign and return the forms back to Barbara by a given date, involves considerable amount of work. Barbara contacted Rachael, who suggested this be discussed at our October meeting, with a possibility the Data Protection Policy being posted on the surgery website to be completed and returned to the surgery.
Surgery up-date. 
Lisa introduced Lydia as the new Reception Supervisor (see last meeting Minutes). Clare Stubbs (Admin/health Care Navigator) will be leaving at the end of August.  Recruitment has commenced to fill this position.
Shingles and Pneumonia - vaccinations clinics start on the 14th of July.
Unfortunately, many patients are still not using the self-check in touch screen. Lisa asked the meeting for suggestions to make this easier. One main problem as a patient comes through the main door, straight ahead is the reception desk. To move the screen connections to another area is extremely costly, also to have the screen wall mounted would cause problems. Some patients feel self-conscious using the screen. No decision was reached, however Lisa asked should anyone have any other ideas please contact her via the surgery. 
Treasurers report.
The speaker for the event £120.00 and the Memorial Hall cost £28.80. The balance of the Skipton Building Society account £355.42.
WACA up-date.
PATCHS –(eConsult) some surgeries have experienced problems with this service, no problem at Addingham.
Mental health is an issue, where surgeries have access to a Social Prescriber they can help with the patients’ health and wellbeing.
At very short notice Rachael was unable to attend the last WACA meeting in June.
There was no other business.
Date of the next meeting.
MONDAY 2nd OCTOBER @6pm.
